
From: schooler tds.net
To: Tolley, Sabrina; David Ahrens
Subject: Meeting of the PBMVC for September 24
Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 1:39:56 PM
Attachments: Four Way Stop Building Owner"s Comment.docx

Four Way Stop at Nakoosa and Commercial.pdf

We are looking forward to appearing at this meeting.  Attached is a packet of
materials and an e-mail from the neighboring building owner.  Could you make sure
the committee members receive a copy of these materials before the meeting.
Please confirm you have received this.
Thanks.
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Hello Steve,

Yes, I agree the City should install the 4-way stop sign on Commercial & Nakoosa. The proposed use of the Cub Food site by the City of Madison will generate a significant traffic increase in large, heavy vehicles, which take more time to negotiate the turns, thus causing potential traffic backups. Another reason for the 4-way is wondering if oncoming traffic is going to turn or proceed straight thru the intersection. I see many ‘last second’ erratic changes by drivers that would cause a crash, if I had not waited to enter the intersection.
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Hello Steve, 

Yes, I agree the City should install the 4-way stop sign on Commercial & Nakoosa. The proposed use of 
the Cub Food site by the City of Madison will generate a significant traffic increase in large, heavy 
vehicles, which take more time to negotiate the turns, thus causing potential traffic backups. Another 
reason for the 4-way is wondering if oncoming traffic is going to turn or proceed straight thru the 
intersection. I see many ‘last second’ erratic changes by drivers that would cause a crash, if I had not 
waited to enter the intersection. 
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